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The Bylaws committee continues to work on the proposed revisions to the current 

bylaws. Currently we are finishing Article 8, Board of Directors, Section 8, Powers and 

Authority, which is approximately half-way through the bylaws. Progress through this 

Section is slow due to the complexity and inconsistencies we are realizing. To provide a 

more concise and clear bylaws we have clarified verbiage and defined terms not 

previously defined. Our intent is for this Section to be clearly understood by the members 

as well as the Board. 

 

As stated previously our intent is to propose for the member's consideration a workable 

document that ensures the members interest are protected while allowing the Board of 

Directors the discretion needed to carryon the daily road maintenance and improvements 

of the roads activities of the association. 

 

We currently are looking for additional members to serve on the committee. Being a 

member's committee, our current members may select and appoint other members to the 

committee. Since our agendas and minutes are provided electronically, possession or 

access to a computer is highly recommended should you desire to be a member. 

 

Our meetings are open to our members and we encourage you to attend to either provide 

input or just observe. Meetings are scheduled for the second and fourth Thursday of each 

month from 5pm to 7pm. We also have input forms at the office if you prefer to submit 

written suggestions. These forms are collected prior to each meeting.  

 

As mentioned previously all proposed revisions, when completed, will be sent to all 

members for review and/or approval.  


